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Make a note in your diaries right now for the date of
our ‘OPENING NIGHT’, celebrating the launch of our
2016/17 season at 7.30 pm, Friday 16 September in
our clubhouse in its
process of transformation

For sustenance, there
will be a finger buffet and
liquid refreshment.

Those members
who renew their
membership by
cash or cheque will

have the opportunity of doing so at the Membership
Renewal Desk.

New members are warmly welcomed.
Parking: A 3 minute walk away in Acreman Street car
park. Free 6 pm to 8 am.

Opening Night
Amateur players of Sherborne

It’s not too soon to turn our
attention to creating our next
season’s programme of social
events.

It’s time for all of us to be
putting our thinking caps on
and coming up with ideas.
What about a themed poetry-
reading evening, play-readings
(definitely need more of these),
theatre trips, quizzes - or
something completely different.

All suggestions are
welcome so do get in touch
with Sylvie, as our Events
Organiser, right now!

SOCIAL EVENTS CALENDAR 2016/17

TIME TO RENEW
Our 2016/17 season
begins 1 September
through to 31 August
2017. Renewal notices to those
who renew by cash or cheque
be emailed in the next few
weeks.

AGM and Summer Party 2016
Though rain threatened it failed to fall. It was an interesting and
thoroughly enjoyable AGM and Summer Party. As usual, it deserved a
better attendance from members.

Many thanks to committee members, including our president, for
providing a wonderful and enticing spread. And special thanks to Jim
Schofield for generously hosting the evening.


